SUNAPEE BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING AGENDA

6:30PM Town Office Meeting Room Monday, February 22, 2021

• Citizen Input: In accordance with the Governor's Emergency Order #12, citizens access to the meeting at Town Office is limited for meetings. The meeting will be streamed live on the internet via the Town's website at https://townhallstreams.com/towns/sunapee-nh. If citizens have input for the Board/Committee please submit to Donna Nashawaty, Town Manager at donna@town.sunapee.nh.us no later than 3:30 pm on the day prior to the meeting.

1. REVIEW OF ITEMS FOR SIGNATURE:

CZC's:

Parcel ID: 0133-0092-0000 33 River Road, Sunapee Harbor Riverway

DEMO PERMIT:

Parcel ID: 0211-0011-0000 1106 Route 11, Michael & Elizabeth Lemieux

2. PUBLIC COMMENTS:

3. SELECTMEN ACTION

•Resignation-Donna Larrow, Zoning Board Alternate

4. CHAIRMAN'S REPORT

Items Selectman Augustine Requested:

- •Update on COVID-19 cases in Sunapee and nearby towns
- •Discuss decision-making process that will be used to determine when to fully re-open Town buildings and restore full-service offerings
- •Absentee ballots for March 9th Town & School election
- •Share plan for in-person voting on March 9th
- •Share feedback received from resident on Town deliberative session
- •Town employee job openings

5. TOWN MANAGER REPORTS

- •Election Day Reminder
- 6. UPCOMING MEETINGS:
- 02/24-7:30PM-Firewards Meeting, Town Meeting Room
- 02/25-5:30PM-Water & Sewer Commission, Town Meeting Room
- 03/02-5:00PM-Energy Committee, Town Meeting Room
- 03/03-7:00PM-Conservation Commission, Town Meeting Room
- 03/04-6:00PM-Zoning Board, Town Meeting Room
- 03/08-6:30PM-Board of Selectmen, Town Meeting Room
- 03/09-8:00Am-7:00PM Town & School Elections, Sherburne Gym

NONPUBLIC: The Board of Selectmen may enter a nonpublic session, if so voted, to discuss items listed under RSA 91-A:3, II

RECEIVED FEB 18 2021 TOWNSE

February 11, 2021

Board of Selectmen

Michael Marquise, Town Planner

23 Edgemont Road

Sunapee NH 03782

Dear Selectmen and Michael,

I wish to resign at this time, having completed my committed two years on the planning board as an alternate. As I had thought, I cannot commit to an additional year. I would have stayed on the board as a full member if I had thought that possible. I did not want to leave the board midterm and the alternate position seemed like a good compromise.

I have enjoyed the board and wish them well. Good luck finding alternates, I know that is a difficult task.

Sincerely,

Donna Larrow

PO Box 362 - 15 Prospect Hill Road

Georges Mills NH 03751